

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Once again we have been approved to participate in the Thrifty's Smile Card Program!

What is the Thrifty's Card Program?

Thrifty Foods will donate an amount equal to 5% of the amount you load on your Smile Card to the Mundy Road PAC. There is absolutely no cost to you. Take the Smile Card with you to Thrifty Foods when you go grocery shopping. Ask the cashier to load any amount you wish onto the card before purchasing groceries. Pay for the card load with cash, debit card or credit card. Ring the grocery order through and pay for the order with your Smile Card. When the card balance is running low, load it again to continue to support our PAC every time you shop! It's that simple!

Where do I get Smile Cards if I don't already have one?

Please e-mail Tamara Sherdahl your name and phone number

What if I already have a Mundy Road Smile Card?

Your card is already linked to Mundy Road! Load it up and start using it!

How many cards can I have?

As many as you want! Feel free to distribute to family and friend.

When does the program start and finish?

Starts September 2014 and end June 2014.

Why would we do this?

Our school Pac can earn up to \$1000. The monies will be applied to literacy (leveled books, novels, graphic novels etc).

Any further questions please contact Tamara Sherdahl tamurtal 08@msn.com

Tamara Sherdahl Fundraising Co-ordinator